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I am writing to add my comments about the Juniper Landfill and how it has been managed. 

We do NOT want to "process" New England's trash and then dump it into the Penobscot
River, potentially damaging wild and human health. 

We WANT a rules change that
disallows out of state trash to be "processed" in the state for the profit of one company and the
degradation of the river.

Please consider the people and wildlife of Maine, do what's right and change this agreement.

Thank you,
E.V. Banks
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